Department of
Engineering

March 27, 2017

SUBJECT:  First Capitol Drive
TAP 7302(661)
Bid # 4226
Addendum #1

To Whom It May Concern:

To meet the requirements of the Federal funding for advertising this project the due date has been changed to
April 20, 2017.

Sealed bids, addressed to the City of St. Charles, 200 North Second Street, St. Charles, MO 63301 for the
proposed work will be received by the City of St. Charles until 2:00 p.m. (prevailing local time) on April 20,
2017, at the office of the City of St. Charles, 200 North Second Street, Room 202, St. Charles, MO 63301, and at
that time will be publically open. Bids shall be delivered to 200 North Second Street, Room 202, St. Charles,
MO 63301.

CONTRACTOR MUST SIGN BELOW TO ACKNOWLEDGE ADDENDUM NO 1

CONTRACTOR'’S SIGNATURE:

Printed Name:

Date:

****A COPY OF THIS NOTICE SHAL BE STAPLED TO THE BID PROPOSAL AND
MUST BE SIGNED ACKNOWLEDGING RECEIPT***%*

200 North Second Street, Saint Charles, MO 63301 Ph: 636.949.3237 Fax: 636.940.4601

Ii: engineenng(@stcharlescitymo.gov www.stcharlescitymo.goy




